
May 10, 2020�

The Roman Catholic Parishes of�

St. Ann, Lenox, MA and�

St. Patrick, West Stockbridge, MA�
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Saturday� May�     9� Joseph Duffy, req. by the parish of St. Ann�

Sunday� � May�     10� Nancy Persing Clark, req. by Heather and family�

Monday�� May.�     11� Deceased priests of our parish�

Tuesday�� May�     12� Deceased Bishops of our Diocese�

Wednesday� May�     13� Please pray for our nation in crisis.�

Thursday� May�     14� The People of St. Ann, St. Patrick and St. Vincent de Paul parishes�

Friday� � May�     15� Glenn Hoff, req. by Bill & Becky Brunell�

Saturday� May�     16� Joseph Johnson, req. by his family�

Sunday� � May�     17� Scottie Farrelly, req. by his family�

�

Your Mass Intentions are still being said, as you requested, by Monsignor John in his daily Mass. �

And your Sanctuary Candle still burns for your loved ones, as you requested, in our sanctuary.�

Dear Parishioners,�

�

The 3 parishes of St. Ann, St. Patrick and St. Vincent de 

Paul, are a family and as such we are all going through 

this national crisis together. In times of need we reach 

out to one another to make sure we are all okay. This is 

one of those times that we can come together and help 

out in the smallest of ways to make sure all of us are 

okay.�

That being said, every Monday and Thursday a group of 

volunteers within our parishes will come together to 

offer help by getting your medicines for you, picking up 

your groceries or your mail, if you find yourself unable 

to do these errands, or you do not have any family 

available.�

This will be done through a phone call to either rectory 

on Monday or Thursday before 10 a.m. The rectory will 

notify a person who will then contact you.�

When you call please remember to give� your name, 

phone number, address and your request.�

The�  phone numbers are: St. Ann: 637�0157 and St. 

Patrick:� 232�4427�

Envelopes: Some of you have called with questions about 

how to get your envelopes to us. You can put them in the 

mail to 134 Main St., Lenox, or you can leave them in the 

basket outside the office door. (on the porch) We 

appreciate your continued support during this difficult 

time.�

Msgr. John and Fr. Brian from St. Mary’s parish, have 

been offering a live Mass each Sunday morning at 11 a.m. 

You can watch this Mass on Channel 1301 or 1303 or go 

to CTSB website�www.ctsbtv.org.�

Copies of the latest issue of The Word Among Us has 

been left outside the church office door in the 

Rectory, on the bench. Feel free to stop by anytime 

and pick up a copy. The porch door is always open!�

The Lenox Food Pantry at 6 Holmes Rd., Lenox (United 

Methodist Church) reminds you that they are open every 

Saturday from 10 to 11 a.m. If you need some help with 

groceries, please feel free to stop by.�

St. Joseph’s Cemetery Flower Regulations�

� � �Two movable containers of live flowers per lot 

will be allowed from Mother’s Day May 10

th

�until 

Labor Day September 7th. Artificial decorations, 

shepherd hooks, solar lights, statues, glass contain-

ers and containers with prongs are not allowed. 

The planting of flowers, trees and shrubs is not 

allowed.� Existing trees and shrubs must be 

trimmed and maintained by lot owners or they will 

be removed.��

Blood Drive�

�

St. Ann parish will host a blood drive from 9 a.m. 

to 2:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 21

st

 at the 

church. Please call Dianne Romeo if you would 

like to sign up, 637�2684.�


